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| would like to invite your club to take part in the annual Eire Og Maryann McGlynn Ladies Sevens
Tournament. The tournament is open to ladies teams in all registered LFGA/GAA clubs. The sevens
tournament will take place on Saturday 25th of April 2020, registration at 10.30am, at Horspath Sports
grounds, Oxford. Depending on the number of clubs who enter, we expect the tournament to finish early
afternoon. Please find attached a copy of the tournament rules. All clubs participating are asked to make
someone available to referee games when needed (you don’t need to have completed a referee’s course
to referee the 7’s tournament).

There will be changing facilities and light refreshments available for purchase on the day.

Please can you confirm if your club is interested in attending by the 1st of April. This will help us plan a
successful and fun day.
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Tommy Griffin
Eire Og Oxford Secretary
secretary.eireog.hertfordshire@gaa.ie



